
“I am the Life” - John:6

“Gratitude is the ability to experience life as a gift. It liberates us from the
prison of self - preoccupation.” -John Oortberg

Phone: 403 359 3835. Website:https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
Taber Christian High School News and Notes: Oct. 13/23

Monday, Oct 16 - TCHS School Council Meeting - 7pm
Tuesday, Oct 17
Wednesday, Oct 18 - Hot Lunch - Taco in a Bag, X-Country Zones (Pincher Creek)
Thursday, Oct 19 - School Based PD Day - No School

- JV Girls Tier 1 game vs. Vauxhall 4pm
Friday, Oct 20 - School Based PD Day - No School

- SV Boys and Girls VB @ St. Michael’s Pincher Creek Tournament (Fri & Sat)
- JV Girls @ Tier 1 Big Storm Tournament (St. Mary’s Taber - Fri & Sat)

Important Upcoming Dates:
October 16/23 - School Council Meeting 7pm
October 19 & 20/23 - School Based PD Days - No School
November 13/23 - No School - Division Wide Holiday
November 14/23 - Report Cards go home
November 16/23 - LifeTouch Individual Picture Retake Day
November 20/23 - Division Wide Teacher PD Day - No School
December 22/23 - Non Instructional Day - No School
December 26-Jan 6/24 - Christmas Holidays
January 18-29 - Semester 1 Exams

Reminders!!
- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835. Please let the office know

if your son or daughter will be absent; arriving late or leaving early from school.
- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca. Check regularly for calendar dates,

athletic calendar, TCHS newsletters and much more.
- We recommend that all students have locker locks! Please let the office know the

combination number so it can be recorded in PowerSchool.

Recipe books and Picture Frames Needed!
Our Foods Class is looking for recipe books! If you have any that
you don’t need anymore, please consider donating to the school!
We are also looking for picture frames to display art from our Art
Classes. 11x14 size would be preferred! Thanks for considering!

https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
http://www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca


TCHS School Council
We will be having a school council meeting on Monday, October 16 at 7pm. We will be
discussing basic plans for the year, student opportunities (including planning for a mission
trip) as well as answering any questions that parents might have. Please join us if able!

Classroom Supervisor Orientation
If you know of anyone who might be interested in becoming a Classroom Supervisor, please

contact the school office. There will be orientation/training for this on Friday, November 17. The
classroom supervisor is a paid position in the case that substitute teachers cannot be found.

Please let us know if you’d like more information!

TCHS Athletics Update
Congratulations to all of our athletes who went to the cross country zone meet in
Pincher Creek yesterday! We had lots of students place at the meet. Irena Kuyper
placed 8th and Chloe Vanderwekken 13th in their category. Naamiya Hoekstra placed
7th in her category. Nancy Rempel placed 10th in her category. Kaydan Fehr placed 17th in
his category. Both Nancy and Kaydan qualify for provincials! Also a big congratulations to
Jarett Kielstra and Shandeah Stickel for earning a medal in their category as well! Thank-you
to Mrs. Ohlmann for coaching this season.
All of our volleyball teams will be heading out to tournaments this weekend: JV Girls are going
to Erle Rivers, JV boys to Coaldale Christian, SV Girls to Noble Central and the SV Boys are
here in Taber at the St. Mary’s Double Blue! Good luck to all our teams!

For any practice and game times, please check the athletics page on our website. tchs.horizon.ab.ca/athletics


